
To 

Sub: -

Ref: -

Sir, 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 
BOUDH FOREST DIVISION, BOUDH 

Phone/ Fax No. 06841-222073 e-mail - dfo.boudh@odisha.gov.in 
Letter No, 4406 

The Deputy General Manager, (E) 
EHT (Const) Division, Angul 

Diversion of 0.29 Ha. Of Forest Land for Construction of 132KV 
Transmission Line from 132/33KV Grid S/s, Boudh to proposed 
220/132/33 KV Grid S/s, Kiakata by OPTCL. 

Memo no. 13526 dt. 06.07.2023 of DCF, Nodal 0/o the PCCF & HoFF, 
Odisha, Bhubaneswar addressed to him 

With reference to the above cited memo on the captioned subject, it is 
requested to the submit the compliance report of the observations in respect of this 
Division raised by the Deputy Conservator of Forests, (Nodal), O/o the Principal Chief 
Conservator of Forests & HoFF, Odisha, Bhubaneswar to this office at the earliest for 

taking further action at this end. 

Hence, the above forest diversion project proposal is returned herewith 

for necessary compliance and resubmission. 

Encl: As above 

Memo No, 440 

Yours Sincerely, 

Officer Divisional 
AtBoudh Division 

Dt. (3J 0/ 2023 

Copy to the Dy. Conservator of Forest, (Nodal), o/o the Principal Chief 
Conservator of Forest & HoFF, Odisha, Bhubaneswar for favour of kind information and 
necessary action with reference to his memo no. 13525 dt. 06.07.2023. 

Divisionat Forest 0fficer 
ABoudh Division 

P.T.0 

4F-254/2022 Dt. l3 07| 2023 



Memo No. 4Og Dt. 13 / Ot| 2023 
Copy to the Regional Chief Conservator of Forest, Berhampur Circle for 

favour of kind information and necessary action with reference to his memo no. 2778 

dt. 11.07.2023. 

Divisional Forest Officer 
Boudh Division 
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